
 

 

12th May 2025 

Dear Parents, 

We are excited to announce that as part of our science topic, ‘Animals Including Humans,’ 

Year 1 will be embarking on a trip to Askham Bryan on Tuesday 24th June 2025. This is a 

fantastic opportunity for the children to take part in a workshop provided by the 

knowledgeable staff at Askham Bryan, where they will explore the wildlife and various 

habitats. 

We plan to leave school at approximately 9:00 am, so please ensure your child arrives on 

time. For those who usually have school dinners, a packed lunch will be provided. For 

children who normally bring their own lunch, please do so as usual. All children will need a 

suitable bag to carry their lunch and water bottle— a backpack will work perfectly. It is also 

important that children wear their school uniform, but we ask that they wear sensible 

walking shoes, as we will be on our feet for most of the day. 

Given the nature of the trip, please make sure your child is dressed appropriately for the 

weather. This may mean packing a sun hat and sunglasses or a raincoat, depending on the 

forecast. We also advise applying sun cream before arriving at school. 

To cover the costs of this trip, we kindly request a voluntary contribution of £6.90, which 

can be paid via Arbor. Rest assured, if you are unable to contribute, your child will not be 

treated any differently. We ask that payments and consent are submitted by Monday 16th 

June 2025. 

We will also need parent volunteers for this trip! If you’re available and willing to help, 

please contact the office by Monday 19th May 2025. Your support would mean a lot to us. 

Finally, a huge thank you to our wonderful PTA for their generous support in covering part 

of the coach costs, thanks to the contributions from our community. We truly appreciate 

your assistance in enriching our children’s educational experiences. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Herfield and Miss Wray 

 

 


